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Falmouth Police Department

2 Marshall Drive

Falmouth, ME 04105

Business 207-781-2300

Fax 207-781-3448

___________________________________________________________________________

News Release 
On 11/15/2014, at approximately 22:45 hrs, The Falmouth Police Department was assigned to two (2) residences on Fieldstone Lane for reported burglary in progress.    According to the victims, a naked male had forced his way into two homes attempting to extract keys to steal one of their vehicles.  The suspect was captured by Falmouth Officers in the attic of one of the homes.  The suspect arrested was identified as Logan Valle 6/11/1996.  Mr. Valle was charged with two counts of burglary and taken to Cumberland County Jail after being evaluated at Maine Medical Center.
Approximately 2 miles from the Fieldstone Lane scene, Logan Valle’s vehicle was discovered parked in the Falmouth Country Club parking lot.  It appears an attempt to burn the vehicle was applied but not successful. This is currently being investigated by The Falmouth Police Department.
During the same time of the Fieldstone Lane scene, The Falmouth Fire Department was assigned to 12 Inverness Road for a house fire belonging to the parents of Logan Valle.  Officers arriving on scene reported the home completely engulfed in flames.

At this point, it is unclear of the cause of the fire at 12 Inverness Road and no injuries were reported.  The house, contents and attached garage is a complete loss.  The fire is currently being investigated by the Maine State Fire Marshalls Office, Falmouth Fire Department and the Falmouth Police Department.
Please see attached booking photo of Logan Valle.
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